Hello North Scarborough Soccer Club Members, 
We hope this email finds you all safe and well.  The safety of our players and their families are of the utmost importance to us.  We recognize and understand that these are challenging times and the effects of COVID-19 have changed the way the world normally does business.
We are anxious to get back onto the field and continue with our programs in the safest way possible.
Ontario Soccer has released 3 phases for return to play:
	Phase 1: 
Return to Modified Training
	Phase 2:
Return to training and modified games
	Phase 3: 
Return to Soccer (regular competition, games and training)

	Conditions: All Phase 1 Return to Train conditions are met
Restrictions: No contact, no league, exhibition, festival or tournament games
	Conditions: All Phase 2 Return to Train conditions are met
Inter-squad and Intra-squad modified games permitted (only within the Club/Academy)
Restrictions:   No league, exhibition, festival or tournament games
	Conditions: Social distancing restrictions have been lifted
Restrictions: None
 


The phases outlined above apply equally to all recreational, competitive and high-performance level soccer.
At this time The Scarborough Soccer Association and all its Member Clubs are scheduled in enter Phase 2 on June 24th, 2020.
Although this is great news, we are still unsure of when the next phases will be beginning.  
We have made the tough decision to change our outdoor development league format to not include game play at this time.  Once we enter Phase 2, we will be resuming with our development program which will include modified games in groups no larger than 15 players. 
More information about how to participate in these sessions will be sent out in the weeks to come. 
REFUND- If you have registered for our Development Outdoor Soccer League already, we are happy to provide a full refund, or you will also have the option of deferring your payment to apply to another season/session.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We thank you all for your continued support, please feel free to contact us if you have any questions, 
Sean McCormack
House League Director
North Scarborough Soccer Club

